
Jefferson County Drainage District No. 7 
CDBG-MIT Regional Mitigation Program 

 Application Available for Review 
 
The Jefferson County Drainage District No. 7 (DD7) 
CDBG-MIT Regional Mitigation Program application 
is now available for review at the DD7 office located 
at 4749 Twin City Highway, Third Floor, Port Arthur, 
Texas between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  
The District encourages citizens to participate in the 
development of this applications and to make their 
views known by presenting their opinions, 
comments, and suggestions to Allen Sims, P.E., 
Assistant Manager/District Engineer, during regular 
business hours. Written comments must be received 
at the District Office located at 4749 Twin City 
Highway, Third Floor, Port Arthur (hand delivery) or 
P. O. Box 3244, Port Arthur, TX 77643 (USPS) by 4:00 
p.m. on January 6, 2023 to be considered.  For 
additional information, please contact Allen Sims at 
409-985-4369 or the grant administrator for the 
project, Melinda Smith, at 903-581-0500 ext. 219.  


